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Partner Lisa Hansen Joins Lathrop GPM

May 10, 2021

KANSAS CITY, Mo. (May 10, 2021) — Lathrop GPM is pleased to welcome Partner Lisa Hansen back to the

firm. Hansen is a member of the firm's Business Transactions Practice Group and is based in the Kansas

City office.

"We are thrilled to have Lisa rejoin the firm. Lisa's knowledge and leadership in the area of tax law will be of

great value to clients across the firm," said Managing Partner Cameron Garrison.

Hansen has more than 20 years of experience advising clients on all aspects of income taxation, including

corporate reorganization, partnership and limited liability company issues and issues affecting charitable

and other tax-exempt organizations. Lisa is experienced in renewable energy law, finance, corporate

governance, tax and compliance and deals on a regular basis with federal, state, and local tax issues.

Most recently, Hansen was Vice President and General Counsel of an energy company focused on clean

and renewable energy sources.

Hansen received her J.D. from the University of Kansas School of Law and B.A. from Augustana College.


